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Maurin, Lawrence

From: Mary Altmann <msmarytalt@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2016 8:22 AM
To: R9AirPermits
Subject: Comments on Proposed Minor NSR Permit for SRP Navajo Generating Station”

Dear Members of the EPA, 
 
Please say "no" to new coal permits. We can see first hand the 
devastating effects to our water, air, and quality of life. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary Altmann 
P.O. Box 1001 
Frazier Park, CA 93225 
 
 
https://projects.propublica.org/killing-the-colorado/story/navajo-generating-station-colorado-river-
drought 
 
http://seekingalpha.com/article/3841246-peabody-energy-next-coal-company-go-bankrupt 
 

Mary Altmann 
msmarytalt@aol.com 


